
Good morning Mr French,

I am writing to you in relation to the development application for the modification to change the hours of 
operation at Lot 12 SP 39226 12/20-22 Cross Street Brookvale.

I have lived in the building located directly behind this facility for almost 14 years, in unit 3/6-7 Funda place 
Brookvale.

I am already impacted greatly by the noise coming from this building when I’m at home during the day with 
the existing current operating hours. We are an existing residential building already greatly impacted by the 
noise of this business. 

This application must not be approved! I beg of you!! I should not be made to wake up every morning to the 
clang of weights and the shouts of people training at this time of the morning. I have nothing against fitness 
and well being, however I should not be made to be subjected to this day after day by this business 
operating metres away from my bedroom window, at this proposed time of day.

Please do not approve the time change on this development application.

I am more than happy to discuss this with you personally and can be contacted on .

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.

Kind regards,

Brendon O’Connell

3/6-7 Funda Place Brookvale NSW 2100

From: Brendon O'Connell
Sent: 5/12/2022 8:18:34 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject:
TRIMMED: Attention of Development assessment - Mod2022/0634 -
DA2020/0110




